
                                                                                                  St. Mary’s Parish Church  
                                                                                                  Melton Mowbray  
                                                                                                  LEICS  
                                                                                                  LE13 1AE 
                                                                                                  15 May 2024 
Quinquennial Inspection - Architect needed. 
The services of a professional adviser with relevant accreditation is needed at St Mary’s 
Parish Church , Melton Mowbray.  
 St Mary’s is Grade 1 listed. The Church was closed in 2017 as a full re-ordering took 
place.                                                                                                                                                                                    
This included: 
* The raising of the floor to create a levelled space throughout 
* Underfloor heating 
* New lighting scheme 
* Servery 
* Accessible toilets 
* Full reordering of the Malcolm Sargent Memorial Organ 
The professional adviser would need to be accredited to inspect ‘all churches ‘. 
 
The Quinquennial inspection would need to be carried out early during Autumn 2024 and 
the report submitted promptly in accordance with the Diocese of Leicester Scheme. 
                                                                                                                                                                                                      
The appointment would also be for any remedial works arising as a result of that inspection.  
Interested parties are invited to submit a Fee Quotation, along with an example of a recent 
and typical QI for another church. 
                                                                                                                                                                 
Submissions should be e mailed to the Parish Administrator ‘For the attention of the Fabric 
Committee’ before Friday 7th June. 
 
admin@meltonparish.org.uk  Tel:01664 503530                                                                             S
t Mary’s is open from Tuesday to Saturday between 10 am and 12 noon with Welcomers on 
hand to answer  questions . 
Should you wish to speak to a Church Warden who is familiar with the building regarding 
the roof / drainage etc. This can be arranged by contacting the Parish Administrator.    
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